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open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the contents to be safe. 
 
Email Sent By:  
 
Dear Shelburne Town Council, 
 
I am writing to express my enthusiastic interest in establishing a rollerblade hockey club 
in Shelburne. Our town boasts a vibrant community, and I believe a rollerblade hockey 
club would be a fantastic addition, offering residents of all ages a fun, healthy, and 
engaging recreational activity. 
 
As an avid rollerblade hockey enthusiast, I've noticed a growing interest in the sport 
within our community. Many residents, both young and old, enjoy rollerblading, and I 
believe there's a significant untapped potential for a structured club that would foster 
skill development, sportsmanship, and community spirit. 
 
A rollerblade hockey club would provide numerous benefits to our town. Firstly, it would 
promote physical fitness and a healthy lifestyle. Rollerblade hockey is an excellent 
cardiovascular workout that also improves agility, coordination, and strength. Secondly, 
it would offer a social outlet for residents, creating opportunities to connect with others 
who share a passion for the sport. This would foster a stronger sense of community and 
belonging. Thirdly, a well-organized club could potentially attract tournaments and 
events to Shelburne, boosting local businesses and enhancing our town's reputation as 
a hub for recreational activities. 
 
I envision the club catering to various age groups and skill levels, from beginners 
learning the basics to more experienced players looking for competitive play. We could 
organize regular practices, scrimmages, and even league games. With the support of 
the town, we could explore potential locations for play, such as existing paved areas or 
perhaps even the development of a dedicated rollerblade hockey rink in the future. 
 
I am confident that with the necessary support, a rollerblade hockey club in Shelburne 
would be a resounding success. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Owen 
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